
NOTICE 
 
 
We inform you that on the website www.dicmapi.unina.it, in the 
PhD section - Notices and news - the research topics proposed for 
the 37th cycle of the Research Doctorate in Product and Industrial 
Process Engineering have been published. 
Competitors are therefore requested to read these proposals 
before taking the interview.  
 
Link: http://www.dicmapi.unina.it/phd-programs/announcements-
news/ 
 


